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Dear Parents,

The Playdough Center is a favorite in Kindergarten and thus we are always in need of homemade playdough donations.    If you wish to join our Playdough Club, please let me know via email.  Being a Playdough Club member would require you to make playdough 1-3 times this school year depending on how many members join.  For those interested a schedule will be made and a form sent home indicating when to send in your batch (and an easy recipe for making homemade playdough too!)
	Thank you!
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